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Premier Dan Andrews sinks to new low
Victorian Premier Dan Andrews has sunk to a new low hosting a drag queen book reading 
in Parliament House, according to FamilyVoice gender spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“We are utterly horrified and dismayed by the foolish decision of Premier Andrews to host 
drag queens reading to children in Parliament House,” said David d’Lima.
 
“The epidemic of gender confusion among children gained a boost by this deeply 
disturbing decision of the Premier, who should hang his head in shame.
 
“Why is pushing this harmful ideology on kids a priority for the Premier when families are 
struggling to pay their mortgages and put food on the table,” said d’Lima.
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